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From: Sarah  
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 8:44 PM 
To: Paparella, Stephanie <Stephanie.Paparella@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Council decision  

Hi Ms. Paparella, 

Thank-you for your work for our city and its constituents. 

I am concerned about the council vote that happened last week Wednesday with a tie vote of 6-6 with 4 
members absent. This vote has profound impact on many people and families, not to mention myself as 
a Hamilton taxpayer.  

This decision to terminate nearly 600 jobs; careers carefully pursued and accomplished with much 
dedication, is reprehensible.  

Please reconsider the impact of the loss and replacement cost of these positions and the mental health 
impact on employees that have given their lives to work for the citizens of Hamilton.  

Sincerely, 
A concerned citizen from Ward 12 
Sarah Vlietstra 


